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1st May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Monday 2nd June, the Night Owls team will be coming to visit Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 for the morning.  
 
They are a Bird of Prey demonstration team and will be holding a talk and a safe flying display session for the 
children to take part in.  
 
There is no charge for the visit to the school but instead the children will be given the wonderful opportunity 
to have their photograph taken holding a beautiful Barn Owl called Dottie, which is a lovely souvenir of what 
we hope is a great experience for the children.  
 
You will be given the chance to buy these photographs if you wish to.  
 
The photographs are as reasonably priced as possible, and prices start from £10 for a 7x5 photo with a mount. 
There is no obligation for you to purchase these photographs.  
 
PLEASE DO NOT SEND MONEY BEFORE THE VISIT.  
 
A proof card will be sent home with the children a few days after our visit. If you wish to purchase your child’s 
photograph, we ask you to complete the proof card and return it to the school with cash payment in the 
envelope provided within 10 days. These will then all be collected, ordered and returned to the school in the 
same manner as the regular school photos.  
 
Each photograph that is sold helps Night Owls to continue visiting schools and offering this wonderful and 
sometimes once in a lifetime opportunity for the children.  
 
If your child has allergies to birds, feathers or dust, please let the school office know before the visit day. 
 
We hope your children have a lovely time when they visit.  
 
Thank You Kindly, 
 

Ms Waters 

 
Ms Waters (on behalf of the Year 2 teaching team) 
Year 2 B-Topaz Teacher 

 


